
 

 

  

                                                                

        July 29, 2025 

 

 

ERRATUM/ADDENDUM #3 

 

Request for Proposal # 4361.4 

Power Purchase Agreement for Electricity  

from Solar Photovoltaic Systems 

 

 
 The above referenced Request for Proposal is hereby modified to reflect the following changes/additions: 

 

 DUE DATE EXTENDED: The due date for proposals is hereby extended to   

 Tuesday, August 5, 2025 at 2:00pm. 

 
 

1. The workbook titled RFP Tables and Attachments A B and C is no longer valid. The workbook titled RFP   

 Attachments 071125 replaced it. Now, Table A – Site Electrical Info within the workbook has been 

 updated. Please use the workbook titled RFP Attachments 072825. The initial and subsequent versions 

 will be removed. 

  

2. Please note that all information should be organized according to the table provided in Attachment C. All 

 attachments should be contained in the same spreadsheet. 

 

3. Page 21, Section III. Offeror’s Certification, No. 2. Is deleted in its entirely and is hereby replaced and 

 restated below: 

  
  The undersigned acknowledges that an Agreement for Professional Services and Electricity  

  will be applicable to each contract that is expected to result from a subsequent award. Proposals  

  that do not include this acknowledgment page may be rejected. The requirement may be satisfied 

  by executing and returning (with the proposal) the acknowledgment shown below.  
 

4. To clarify, the value of the performance bond will be based on the total installed cost of the system. 

 

5. In reference to the following question: Section 3.5 of the RFP Response Checklist states: “Qualifications 

 (no more than 3 pages). Provide a brief summary of similar projects completed for private or government 

 clients. Include reference contact information for each project. Utilize Attachment C as part of your 

 response.” However, Attachment C appears to be the Project Description Form intended for the Pricing 

 Proposal. Could you please clarify whether this is the correct reference, or if another document is 

 intended to support the qualifications section? Yes, supplemental information is allowed to support 

 and respond to the qualifications section. 
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 All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 

 

  

    
                                             Angela McIntosh-Davis   

                          Director, Department of Procurement 

 AMD 

 

             Copy to 

 RFP File 

 

 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and return with your proposal or 

under separate cover. 

 

 

Accepted:                
                                  Name and Title  

 

 Name of Company:           

 

 


